
From: Earley, Jr., Jimmy E.
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Phelps, Annie L <Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net>
Date: 10/18/2007 10:25:27 AM

Subject: FW: CIO Billing

FYI - John Dreyer is making sure that we no longer pay for the accident data entry function...

-----Original Message----- 
From: Dreyer, John H 
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2007 10:08 AM 
To: Lewis, Sharon P
Cc: Dolder, Rolf P; Cockrell, Philip C; Rodgers, Frank D 
Subject: CIO Billing

Sharon,
As I said yesterday I am having a difficult time getting the CIO mainframe billing charges for September corrected. 

This bill covers the August 1st to 31st period when we no longer had responsibility for charges on the “B” box but they 
appeared on our Sept. bill. There were also charges from the other mainframe (the “A” box) that we were receiving and 
should not have been billed to DMV. I suggest that until these issues are resolved the bill to CIO should not be paid. We will 
continue to work with CIO and DPS to correct the current bill and future billing procedures. I'll keep you up to date and in the 
loop on anything that goes on. Please let me know if you have question or need additional information about this.

Thank You, 
John H. Dreyer 
SCDMV
P.O. Box 1498
Blythewood, S.C. 29016
Ph. 803-896-8288
E-Mail John.Dreyer@SCDMV.net

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged SCDMV material. Any review, 
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, 
this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If 
you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any 
computer.
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